
1.  Comments about June 29 SBAMUG meeting - great presentation (17-20 zoom 
attendees)
2.  Picnic update for July 27 - Nancie briefly discussed any updates about use of 
Polliwog Park in MB, picnic menu, RSVP updates
3.  Topic for August 31 SBAMUG Meeting - Kent will contact Allison Sheridan 
4.  Membership/Financial - CW reported membership is at 70 members, and there is no 
change to Treasurer’s Report from June. No new expenditures or revenue. 
5.  Other Business - VFW Hall discussion 


